
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

East Elementary

PROVIDED BY FINDORFF

////////////////////////////// 120 S. Sanborn Ave  •  Jefferson, WI ////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////

Site storm system replacement is complete on the south side of the 

building, and the base is graded/compacted for new sidewalks!

With the recent completion of the underground plumbing rough-ins and 

reinforcement in progress, the Lower-Level is almost set for new concrete!

New rough-in work in progress for the First Floor Restrooms. Once 

complete, new block walls will be built to reshape this restroom space!

Summer 2025 Continues…

Phase 7 is underway at East Elementary school and things 
are moving along great!. Selective demolition is complete, 
and the re-building process is now underway. Underground 
rough-ins are wrapping up and the preparations are in 
place for the concrete pour-backs in the Lower-Level. 
Overhead and in-wall rough-ins are in progress in all spaces 
for MEPF system upgrades, while carpentry and mason 
crews chase this work enclosing the rooms with the new 
wall systems. Window replacements are nearly complete 
around the building, and they are looking sharp. Where 
areas are ready, crews are getting a jump on available 
taping, painting, and ceiling grid installation. Outside, 
replacement of the site storm system is in progress, and 
preparations have started for new site concrete!
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Questions?
Project Manager, Jonathan Winch   /  (608) 219-5091  /  jwinch@findorff.com

Project Engineer, Brennan Sullivan  /  (920) 319-2077  /  bsullivan@findorff.com

Looking Ahead

• Concrete Slab Pour-Backs (Lower-Level)

• In-Wall & Overhead Rough-Ins (Lower-Level)

• Site Concrete Replacement

Recently

• In-Wall & Overhead Rough-Ins (1st & 2nd Floors)

• Block & Stud/Drywall Chase Walls (1st & 2nd Floors)

• Site Storm System Replacement


